
 

5/6/2013 

New Test Announcement 
  

 
 

 

 
 
Hepatitis C Virus Genotype now being sent to 
Mayo Medical Laboratories. 
 
 
This change is effective 5/6/2013.  Please note the required sample type is 
2.2 mL of serum. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact Jennifer Viergutz, MT(ASCP) 218-249-5724 
Laboratory Operations Manager or Sue Bachinski , MT(ASCP) (218) 249-2445 
Laboratory Outreach Manager. 
 
 

 
 
St. Luke’s Laboratory Services has a Web page which contains New Test Announcements. 

  
http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/ 


